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GENERAL DINNER MEETING

Beaudesert RSL Club

William Street Beaudesert

Tuesday 15 March, 2005

Cost of Dinner  $20  (GST  inclusive)-Please try to have correct change.
Committee Meetings
All committees will meet at 5.45pm, prior to Business Meeting.
APOLOGIES

Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 55412058.

                    Please advise by 11am Monday 14th  March, 2005.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8.30am on day of the meeting. An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide service 

organisation of executives in business and the professions 

working together to advance the status of women.

From our President:

Dear Members

The time is ticking away.  Two months already behind us.

I.W.D. Luncheon  Friday 11th March.

How many friends have you invited?  Remember tickets are at the R.S.L. Club, $20 per head.  The Chef is cooking up a delicious two course meal with trimmings for us to enjoy.

Our February meeting visitors had an enjoyable evening of fellowship, listening to the presentation (thanks to Sylvia and sub committee reps.) and generally joining in.  Have you followed through with more contact with your guest?

Joan and John will soon be home again from their trip to N.Z.  Joan will have seen changes in the country, as some years have passed since her first visit, and John is one year older on his return to Australia.

Oma Sue is busy helping little Jock and his family settle in.

Margaret, Margaret and Gerry are busy working their way through the membership list to fill the 2005-06 Board positions.  If you are offered a place, please be considerate of others who have done their share (for now) and accept.  You will learn more about the club, yourself and grow your capabilities, plus enjoy the extra contact with your Zonta sisters.

A big Thank You for the great effort from members on the Tsunami Appeal Day last month.

Looking forward to your company at I.W.D. Lunch and the March Meeting.

Kind regards

Judy

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS

 MARCH

Special greetings to all who are celebrating birthdays during this month. Especially to:

Margaret B

13th

Trish T

19th 

Alice W

27th
DATES TO REMEMBER

BOARD MEETINGS

5th April

3rd May

7th June

DINNER MEETINGS

15th March

19th April

17th May  C.O.

21st June
AREA 3/5 MEETING

A car pool is being organized for the Area Workshop, on April 10th.  If you are interested in attending please see Judy M.

TSUNAMI APPEAL EVENT

Ellen would like to thank everyone who contributed, in any way, to the Saturday event.

She would like to especially thank Susan Topping who did a wonderful job helping her with the egg and spoon races, sack races and tug-of-war.

Special thanks also to Alice Warby (Calam Plant Hire) for helping to sponsor the jumping castle on the day. 

COLLECTING CORKS

Corks are still being collected by Alice, for the Huntington’s Disease committee.  Please bring your bag of corks to the next meeting.

THINKING OF YOU

We are thinking of Ellen and Jim Logan and family, at this sad time, with the recent passing away of Jim’s mother.  

BREAST CUSHION WORKSHOP

Ellen has kindly offered to hold a Breast Cushion filling workshop at her home some time in March, when it suits members.  Details will be available at a later date.

BIRTHING KIT WORKSHOP

A workshop is being planned for April.  Please bring diaries, to set a suitable date, to the next meeting.

BREKKY IN THE PARK

To everyone who helped with our wet Brekky in the Park (Shire Hall) on Australia Day, a sincere thank you.

DISTRICT CONFERENCE

A reminder that Registration and Accommodation Booking Forms are being circulated for the District Conference, being held at the Gold Coast in October, 7th, 8th and 9th.
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